
 

 

 

AAFA 
January 25, 2018 

Fellow Members …..  We are pleased to send out the first newsletter by your new officers.  At 

this point we are in the process of learning our duties and initial work on this year’s reunion 

in Corpus Christi Texas.  Our President (Joe Perez) has started the initial investigation into 

hotels and activities.  The dates are September 19 to September 22th.  We will have detailed 

information in the next newsletter. 

Your past president has asked us to include the following: 

“Not being at our last reunion, I was unable to express 

my thanks and appreciation to the many people who made 

the past two years so enjoyable.  First to you, the membership  

for the honor of serving; second, to the Board for their hard work, 

guidance and great friendship; and last, but not least, to all those 

unsung, un-named who worked so very hard behind the scenes 

to make our reunions the very best they are.  Many of these are  

our ladies, and we owe them our gratitude. To our new Officers  

and Board, may you have clear skies, gentle breezes, and   

smooth sailing. 

Thank you all!!  And thank you President Joe for the space to express this. 

Bob” 

Enclosed or attached to this letter is your annual dues renewal form.  Will appreciate your 

prompt response.  Thanks. 

Joe Perez- President   Tony Jones- VP   Eunice Hutchings-Treasurer   Bill Paris- Secretary 
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